Cranmer Primary Schoo
Morden

21st September 2017

Dear Mr Elkeles,

Response to Ppublic consultation

In Mitcham we have very few health services in the |oca| area. Our local walk-in centre has
been closed. We already have so little that it wouyld be wrong to shut St Helier or reduce
any of its services. This would be a terrible blow to our local community. Jobs would be lost
locally and People would not be able to trave| to Belmont or Epsom. Instead

Thank you for listening to my views.

Yours sincerely,

Name....,................. —

Addres: .

s, POSt Code....

............................




